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NOTE TO: DOUG PICKETT

,

FILES

FROM: TED GUAY

SUBJECT: SETTLEMENT AGREEMENTS , < ,,

v 9

I talked to Kim Walden (Nebraska Public Power District) (402-563-
8503) and he indicated that NPPD's review covered g,.L1_ agreements . .: .,

(including settlement agreements). NPPD was contacted because
their response to NRC's April 27, 1989 letter did not appear to
cover settlements agreements, I find their response covered the '[
areas requested by the April 27, 1989 letter and therefore, no *

further questions or work is needed for this utility.
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